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Press Release- Bowmer Lane Waste Collection 
 
 
 

To facilitate waste collection during ongoing overhead wire relocation work 
by utility companies, Bowmer Lane residents are asked to place their 

garbage cans on the west side of the street, near the intersection of South 
Hazel Street. Please position cans between the intersection and the first 

electrical pole. Waste Management will service Bowmer Lane on Friday, 
March 7th. The City of Sulphur appreciates your cooperation. 

 
 


